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CITY OF RAPID CITY

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION
125 WATERLOO STREET
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

To: Mayor Kooiker and City Council Members
From: Jerry Cole, Parks and Recreation Director 6‘
Date: July 15, 2011

Subject: 2011 Parks/Recreation Facility Partnership Program
Grant Funds

On April 15, 2011 the CIP Committee recommended approval
of PRFPF funding in the amount of $8,676 for guard rails at the
Star of the West Sports Complex. An additional $1,800 is
needed to completely fund the City’s share of this project.

Staff recommends that an additional $1,800 be allocated to the
guard rail project which would bring the City’s Share to
$10,476. The RC Softball Association’s share would also be
$10,476.

If you have any questions, please contact me.



